

21 April 85 -  
Ottawa

My dear Father,

I propose if  
possible being in Montreal  
same day this week, very  
probably Sunday. If I  
can I will leave tomorrow  
night & return by the  
Sunday day train, thus  
having a day to look after  
matters. Bobby has been  
down about the Rock

would be fossils &  
 I fear nothing is likely to be  
 done soon. Working them  
 up is not in my line  
 even if I had the necessary  
 time; & there is no  
 object in preparing a  
 paper on the rocks of  
 without paleontological  
 data, at least for it  
 seems better

Yours  
 George

Serge

Apr/85